
McKittrick Park and Fort Rouge Leisure Centre  
Green Space Improvements

Do you and your family live or play in the Fort Rouge neighbourhood?  
We want to hear from you!

The City of Winnipeg is asking residents who live and play in the Fort Rouge area for feedback on concept plans for 
McKittrick Park and green space located at the Fort Rouge Leisure Centre site’s northeast corner (where the lawn bowling 
is currently located). 

Approximately $200,000 is available through the City’s Parks and Recreation Enhancement Fund for the upgrades. 
Construction is expected to begin in late summer / fall of 2017 and will take about one month to complete.

Work proposed for McKittrick Park includes: 
•	New swing sets and engineered wood fiber safety 
	 surfacing, along with an accessible swing seat.   
•	Renewal of a section of asphalt path and creating a small 
	 tricycle/bike loop with some small amenities  
	 such as a fueling station or electric car plug- in station signs. 
•	Removal of the old climbers located south of the wading  
	 pool and the installation of a new barbeque pit at that  
	 location. 
•	New park benches.

Work proposed for the green space located at Fort Rouge 
Leisure Centre site’s northeast corner includes: 
•	Removal of the lawn bowling green and fencing, and  
	 replacement with regular park turf. 
•	Creating an opportunity to have a pleasure rink in the winter  
	 and summer turf games such as bocce ball. 
•	Developing a small reading garden with new benches and  
	 trees.

Fort Rouge Leisure Centre Site

McKittrick Park

For inquiries or for those who require alternate formats or interpretation in order to participate,  
please contact City-Engage@winnipeg.ca or 204-986-7134.

Join us at an open house where City 
representatives and the area Councillor will be 
available to answer questions. 

Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m.
Location: Fort Rouge Leisure Center,  
(Main Floor, Multi-Purpose Room),  
625 Osborne Street.
Format: Drop-in (come and go)

Provide input through an online survey at winnipeg.ca/mckittrickfortrouge. The survey will remain open until May 2, 2017.  

Mailout courtesy of Councillor Jenny Gerbasi


